
FALL 2024
PARENT–TEACHER

CONFERENCES

Crenshaw High School STEMM
invites you to

OCTOBER 24TH, 2024 | 5-7PM

A parent-teacher conference (PTC) is a short meeting between you and your child's
teacher to talk about your child's academic performance and experience at school.

These meetings help you understand what your child is learning at school, their
academic and social-emotional progress, and what you can do to support them.

323-290-7800
https://www.crenshawhs.org/

https://www.crenshawhs.org/

